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19.3.2001

Texas Rose

128A Ponsonby Road
Ponsonby
AUCKLAND

Dear Manager,

After almost 8 years of production in New Zealand, Renaissance Pictures and
Pacific Renaissance Pictures are throwing away the alarm clock and closing
the doors ... for the time being at least ... so get those final invoices in ASAP
please.

This letter is a thank you to yourself and your company for supporting us
during that time - for walking along this road with us - for making hit shows
and a journey that we will remermber with prige!

We began filming ‘Hercules - The Legendary Journey’ on 15.11.1993 and
complete ‘Xena - Warrior Princess’ on 30.3.2001. Between the two have
been 6 shows and 312 hours of television and a $NZ spend of 400,000,000 -
half of which has been invoiced for between our 1,000+ suppliers such as
yourself. We've made a good team!

It has been a pleasure to have formed a good working relationship with your
company and our hope is that we will re-establish this relationship if the future
offers such an opportunity.

Thank you again!

Kind regards,

Chloe Smith Keith Mackenzie
PRODUCER PRODUCTION SUPERVISOR

550 Rosebank Road, Avondale. New Zealand.
P.O. Box 90-409. Auckland Mail Centre. Auckland. New Zealand. Phone (64.9) 820 3800. Facsimile (64.9) 820 3838.



